
LAX FSDO, SMO ATC, SMO Airport presents:

Santa Monica Airport Operational Changes

Please join the SMO Tower and Airport
Operations to learn more about the operational
changes that have been put in place since the
runway was shortened.  This is a great
opportunity to disucss issues and best practices
for the new procedures.  There has been a large
increase in surface pilot deviations since the
change and the FAA would like to help in
educating pilots on how to prevent them.  
An additional meeting will be held on Wednesday
April 4 at 700pm at the same location.
Directions: Please make sure you are using directions for the
Bundy Campus at Santa Monica City College which is just
South of the SMO Airport.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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